
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 

Circular No.123 (24-25) 

8th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: Brothers’ Talks for S4-S6 Students 

In order to help our students to have a better understanding on themselves and prepare for their university 

application, we are going to organise a series of brothers’ talks which some of our alumni studying at 

university or working in various sectors have been invited to share some career information and their 

experiences with students. Details of the talks are as follows: 

 

Date and Time Themes 

26 November (Tuesday) 

3:45 – 5:00 pm 

⚫ Science 

⚫ Films and TV & Small businesses 

27 November (Wednesday) 

3:45 – 5:00 pm 

⚫ Engineering and Aviation 

⚫ Investment Banking 

⚫ Creative Media (marketing agency) 

29 November (Friday) 

3:45 – 5:00 pm 

⚫ Engineering and Supply Chain 

⚫ Occupational Therapy and Optometry 

⚫ Property Management and Social Sciences 

 

A separate questionnaire has been provided for students to indicate their preferences. Please note that it 

is compulsory for all students in Secondary 4 and 5 to take part in at least one of the talks while it is 

optional for Secondary 6 students. 

 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr. HO Hin Yeung or Mr. LAU Yu Hang at 2546-0117. 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Mr. LAU Yu Hang) 

for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Brothers’ Talks for S4-S6 Students 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I have read and noted the content of the circular no. 123 (24-25) regarding the Brothers’ Talks for  

S4-S6 Students. 


